
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/22/2023 9:16:49 PM

First name: Bonnie

Last name: MacRaith

Organization: 
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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

We can't pretend that domestic sheep belong in a pristine Wilderness such as the High Uintas with it's alpine

terrain and in close proximity to native Big Horn sheep! Grazing sheep really does mar the landscape, pollute

lakes &amp; streams and reduces the Wilderness experience for visitors. Please end grazing in the High Uintas

Wilderness giving native wildlife a chance to thrive, restore degraded watershed and retire grazing permits.

Thanks for listening,

Bonnie


